
5/21/14 
 

Dear Families, 

The 2nd graders at Orange Elementary are participating in a service project to 

benefit the Ronald McDonald House in Iowa City (which provides families of sick 

children a free or reduced-cost place to stay).  They are in greatest need of the 

following donations: 

 Pledge 

 Lightbulbs 

 Clorox Wipes 

 Swiffer Wet Jet Pads and Liquid Cleaner Refills 

 Barilla or Hormel Microwavable Meals 

 Quick pasta— Easy Mac, Ramen, Ravioli 

 Food Cups (fruit, pudding, applesauce) 

 Granola Bars 

 Fruit Snacks 

 Trail Mix 

 Pop‐Tarts 

 Oatmeal 

 Popcorn 

 Hot Chocolate 

Please send any donations to school with your child thru May 30th and they will 

be collected from the classrooms by 2nd grade students.  We are proud of our 2nd 

graders for serving and appreciate your generosity for a great cause! 

Thanks, 

Melissa Hardman 

Orange School Counselor 


